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The initial meeting of the commission was convened on July 24, 2018. The 
responsibilities of the commission were reviewed as was the presbytery’s policy for 
dismissing congregations. Mr. Ed Kelly, chair of the presbytery’s crisis response team, 
was present to provide a summary of their work, and additional documentation gathered 
by the CRT was provided and reviewed. !
The committee elected Ben Samuels as the moderator and Mac Heavener as the co- 
moderator. Jerie Lukefahr will serve as the clerk of the commission.  !
Following the initial meeting, Ben Samuels contacted Jim Nolan, clerk of session for St. 
Johns PC and primary contact for the St Johns dismissal discernment team. !
The next meeting of the administrative commission will be in the first couple of weeks of 
October to plan for initial meeting with members of the dismissal discernment team. !
Ben Samuels, Moderator


